
Year 4 PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 24/03/25  

 
 

 
This week’s plans 

 
English: 
This week the children will be writing their final 
copy of their fear stories . As part of SPAG 
(Spelling, punctuation and grammar) this week we 
will be focusing on the use of conjunctions and 
possessive apostrophes.  
 
Reading: 
We will read Michael Morpurgo’s version of Beowulf  
and compare it with Rob Lloyd Jones to see which 
style of writing the children prefer.  
 

 
 
Maths 
In maths we will be continuing our work with 
fractions, this week we will be subtracting fractions. 
 
Please find the maths knowledge organisers for  
Year 4 here: 
https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/curriculum/maths/ 
 
History 
In history we will be discovering the Sutton Hoo 
burial and what it tells us about the Anglo Saxons. 
 
RE 
We are looking at communion and talking about 
whether it is a time for celebration or remembering 
for Christians. 
 
DT 
Over the next two weeks we will be making soups 
and evaluating them against our design brief.  
 
Computing 
As part of our online safety lessons we will be 
finding out ‘what is a bot?’  
 
Spellings 
This weeks spellings are focusing on the ‘s’ sound: 
separate 
sentence 
forwards 
strength 
circle 
decide 
special 
medicine 

GENERAL REMINDERS: 
 
Marwell Zoo on Friday 28th March 
Please remember to send your child in with 
a coat and a packed lunch. We will be 
leaving at 8;45 and returning by 3:30. 
 
Henley Fort Parent Presentation 
If you missed the presentation about 
Henley Fort, please click the link below: 
  
https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/
uploads/2025/03/Henley-Fort-presentation.
pdf 
 
School day: 
Classroom door opens: 8:35 
Registration: 8:45 
End of day: 3:10-3:20 
 
Each day your child will need: 
- Pencil case 
- Water bottle 
- Reading book and reading record 
 
Please ensure that your child’s pencil case 
includes: 
A blue handwriting pen (no Biros) 
A pencil 
Glue stick 
Rubber 
Child safe scissors 
Ruler 
A few colouring pencils 
 
Swimming 
Swimming will be on a Wednesday morning. 
Your child will need their swimwear, towel, 
swim hat and goggles. 
 
PE 
PE will be on a Monday afternoon. Please send 
your child into school in their PE kit on this day. 
This term we will be focusing on tag rugby.  
 
 
Strings 
On Tuesdays, please can you drop your 
instrument in the Bull Hall in the morning before 
going to your classroom.  The children will bring 
their instrument home from their classroom at 
the end of the day. 
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